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From the Umited States Minister to Canada to the Secretary of State for
External Affairs, Canada

LrcaTioN oF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Orrawa, Canapa, October 23, 1929.
No. 302.
Sz,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your note No. 132 of
October 10th, last, in regard to the proposed establishment of an arrangeme
between our Governments to provide for the acceptance by each Government of
the quarantine inspection of the other in respect of vessels from foreign po
entering Puget Sound and adjacent waters or the Great Lakes via the St. Law”
rence River.

It gives me pleasure to inform you that my Government accepts the term?
of the agreement as set forth in your note No. 132 of October 10, 1929.

I avail myself of the occasion to renew to you, Sir, the assuranees of m¥
highest. consideration.

WILLIAM PHILLIPS.

The Right Honeurable
Witriam Lyon Mackenzie King, C.M.G., LL.B., LL.D.,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.
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